
 
 
 
 

Economic Forecast 2025 

GET TICKETS!  Get your tickets for the Roseburg Area Chamber’s Economic Forecast 2025, held on 
November 18. The EF 2025 program will review this past year and the economic impacts on our 
businesses, county and state. Our expert panel of presenters will explore the issues, political 
climate and specific industries and, share their projections and insight about what business might 
expect in 2025.  Presenters will also discuss potential impacts resulting from November’s general 
election.   
 Leading our panel of presenters this year is Mark McMullen, Vice President of Policy and 
Research with Common Sense Institute.  Mark brings a wealth of expertise to CSI, having served 
as the longest-tenured Chief Economist for the State of Oregon under three governors. 
  Joining McMullen on the panel will be Jeremy Rogers, Director of Legal Affairs & Public 
Policy for the Oregon REALTORS®, Nick Smith, Executive Director for Healthy Forests and Healthy 
Communities and a fourth presenter TBA. Prior to joining Oregon Rogers REALTORS® Rogers spent 
more than a decade working with leaders in the manufacturing, technology, health care and 
energy sectors to identify and solve public policy challenges affecting business and economic 
development in Oregon. Smith’s background is in public policy and communications, having 
worked in the Oregon Legislature in various capacities and having served several members of 
leadership in the House of Representatives. He founded Healthy Forests, Healthy Communities in 
2013, a non-profit, non-partisan grassroots coalition that advocates for active forest management 
on federally-owned lands. Watch for more EF 2025 information in future “Chamber News” 
membership emails. 
 Advance ticket purchase is required.  Tickets are on sale now.  Deadline to purchase tickets 
is Thursday, November 14 at 5:00 p.m.  Economic Forecast 2025 sponsors include Addcox Heating 
Center, Con-Vey, Lone Rock Resources, Marco Pharma International and Roseburg Forest 
Products. 
 
 

VOTE! 
Only five days to left to vote and we cannot emphasize enough how important it is for our 
members to VOTE.  We also hope you’ll join us in advocating for a NO vote on Measure 118.  In 
addition to our opposition to Measure 118, the Roseburg Area Chamber has made endorsements 
in local legislative and city council races.  For more information about the chamber’s 2024 
endorsements please see page 4 in our September/October issue of Business Perspectives 
newsletter online.  A vote for chamber-endorsed candidates is a vote in support of local business.      

 
Have a Safe and Happy Halloween!       
 

Debbie 
Debra L. Fromdahl, IOM 

President & CEO 

Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce 
Douglas County Chamber of Commerce 
 

        
 
This email, and any attachments, is a Roseburg Area Chamber of Commerce member communication.  It contains information that is intended for the 
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